Cherne, Curtis

From: RP Bohannan <RP@pegnm.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 11:13 AM
To: Cherne, Curtis

Subject: Re: Old project-will it still happen?

Hi Curtis,

Franklin’s found a use for the dirt, so the stockpile never happened. | don’t think they ever pulled a permit. | apologize
for not notifying you!
RP

RP Bohannan, PE
Paragon Engineering Group, LLC
(505) 414-2292 rp@pegmm.com

OnJan 17, 2019, at 11:05 AM, Cherne, Curtis <CCherne@cabg.gov> wrote:

RP,
Good morning.

In November of 2017, | approved an Erosion and Sediment Control Plan for WALH Towne Center
Stockpile located north of 140 and west of Arroyo Vista. See map with JOSE0O4.
| guess Pulte wanted a place to stockpile some dirt.

| have driven up Arroyo Vista numerous times since then and as far as | can tell it never happened.
If this is the case, | would like to take it off my list of stuff to track.

Please let me know.
Thank you for your time.
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